
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: Stephanie Pearl
Cc: rajeev varshney
Subject: Re: visit by Dr. Stephanie Pearl
Date: Saturday, August 30, 2014 10:42:53 AM

scott

On Aug 30, 2014, at 8:20 AM, Stephanie Pearl <pearlsa110@gmail.com> wrote:

 

On Thu, Aug 28, 2014 at 9:38 AM, Scott Allen Jackson <sjackson@uga.edu> 
wrote:

 
 

scott

On Aug 27, 2014, at 5:51 PM, Stephanie Pearl <pearlsa110@gmail.com> 
wrote:

Hi Rajeev,

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Thank you again for this opportunity to work with your group,
Stephanie
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On Tue, Aug 26, 2014 at 10:14 PM, Stephanie Pearl 
<pearlsa110@gmail.com> wrote:

 

On Tue, Aug 26, 2014 at 2:34 PM, Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-
IN) <R.K.Varshney@cgiar.org> wrote:

Thanks, Stephanie. Lets plan in December.

Many thanks and kind regards

Rajeev

On Aug 26, 2014, at 5:07 AM, Stephanie Pearl 
<pearlsa110@gmail.com> wrote:

 
 
 

 

 
 

Thank you for your help with this, and I look 
forward to working with you!

Stephanie

On Sat, Aug 23, 2014 at 6:58 AM, Varshney, 
Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) 
<R.K.Varshney@cgiar.org> wrote:

Thanks, Stephanie.

 

Many thanks and kind regards

Rajeev
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On Aug 22, 2014, at 7:03 PM, Stephanie Pearl 
<pearlsa110@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Anu,

  
 

  

Thank you!

Stephanie

On Fri, Aug 22, 2014 at 1:07 AM, 
Anu Chitikineni (ICRISAT-IN) 
<a.chitikineni@cgiar.org> wrote:

Dear Stephanie

 

Greetings from ICRISAT!

 

 
 

 

 

Thanks and regards,

 

Anu

 

From: Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) 
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 6:58
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 AM
To: Scott Jackson
Cc: Stephanie Pearl; Manjula, B 
(ICRISAT-IN); Anu Chitikineni 
(ICRISAT-IN)
Subject: Re: visit by Dr. Stephanie 
Pearl

 

  

 

 

 

Many thanks and kind regards

Rajeev

 

On Aug 18, 2014, at 6:00 PM, 
Scott Allen Jackson 
<sjackson@uga.edu> wrote:

  
 

 
  

 
 
 

thanks, scott 
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